From: Derek Satnik

Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 9:00 AM

To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Request to delegate to council on Sept 7

Dear Sir or Madam:

I would like to delegate for 5 minutes to present some thoughts on mandatory vaccinations against COVID19 at the Council meeting on Sept 7.

Is it possible for me to do so by pre-recorded video? If not, then I will likely submit a letter to be read.

Thank you in advance, Sincerely, Derek Satnik Sent via BlackBerry Hub+ Inbox for Android